
 

 

 

 

 

OUR PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES FOR COVID – 19 

As we continue to receive updates from the news and the CDC we want to reassure our 

clients that we have added a few precautionary measures to our regular cleaning regimen. 

We will be taking the following steps:        

1. Cleaning and then disinfecting surfaces with EPA-approved cleaning supplies. 

2. Treatment of all door knobs, light switches, handsets, remotes, keyboards and all 

other common areas that may cause the spread of the virus. 

3. Gloves, Masks and shoe covers will continue to be a mandatory part of our personal 

protective gear. 

4. Employees will also continue to maintain proper handwashing and sanitizing 

techniques before and after service. 

For private homes and rentals that require mid-week cleaning, we ask that you call to cancel 

your services if you are exhibiting flu-like symptoms or are generally not feeling well. We 

aim to protect and preserve the health of our clients and members of staff.  Please ensure that 

you take the necessary precautions as well to keep both you and your family safe. Thank you. 
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